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27th March 2017 

 

Vice President Hatcher 

Fair Work Commission 

80 William Street, 

EAST SYDNEY, NSW. 

 

Email: amod@fwc.gov.au 

 

 

Four yearly review of modern awards 

 

s.156 – 4 yearly review of modern awards (AM2016/23) 

 

Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 – AM2014/280 

 

 

Dear Vice President, 

 

Fire Protection Association Australia (FPA) refers to items 3 and 4 of the Directions issued by 

the Fair Work Commission dated 17th March 2017 concerning the above matters. 

 

In relation to item #3 of the Directions, FPA does not require any witnesses for cross-

examination. 

 

Concerning item #4, FPA does not propose to call any witnesses and relies upon previous 

submission filed on 18th July 2016 and 15th March 2017. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Richard Krajewski 

Workplace Relations Manager 

Fire Protection Association Australia 

M 0438 433 992  |  F 03 8892 3132  |  E richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au  

Building 2 31-47 Joseph St  Blackburn North VIC 3130 

PO Box 1049  Box Hill VIC 3128  |  W www.fpaa.com.au 
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